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Main Street Water Project: All of the main lines have been installed. The task to connect 

them to the existing system has started along with installing the service connections. 

Completion on this project is expected to be late January or early February depending 

on weather issues. 

 

Ave A sewer project: The sewer project is moving along at a slower pace than expected 

but is still on schedule. The projected completion is still 12 months out for this project. 

Efforts are being made to allow traffic to flow with as little disruption as possible, This is 

very difficult due the line being in the street and the streets being narrow already. 

 

During my time in the City Managers chair and having staff clean up buildings, we have 

located materials that were purchased in the past for smaller in house projects. We will 

be moving forward to complete these projects. Included are lighting issues at the parks. 


